
 

 

Barncroft Primary School  

25th September- Newsletter number 04 
 For reception please telephone 02392 482331 

Please inform anyone who will have Reception age children needing to start school in September 2016, our 

Open days are 12th/13th of October 2015, thankyou. 

29th September Harvest Festival 

 

6th Oct - Libra Assertive         

Mentoring Meeting 

 

7th Oct - Jupiter Assertive        

Mentoring Meeting. 

 

8th Oct - Neptune Assertive   

Mentoring Meeting. 

 

9th Oct - Beid Assertive          

Mentoring Meeting. 

 

12th Oct - Saturn Assertive     

Mentoring Meeting. 

 

13th Oct - Mars Assertive        

Mentoring Meeting. 

 

12th October - Reception Open 

Day, 1.30pm - 3pm 

 

13th October - Reception Open 

Day, 9.30am - 11am, 

 

14th Oct - Stars Assertive         

Mentoring Meeting 

 

15th Oct - Sun Assertive          

Mentoring meeting. 

 

22nd October - INSET DAY 

23rd October - INSET DAY 

 

26th Oct - 30th Oct Half term 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

28 29 30 1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

September/October 2015 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

 

We are a no smoking site.  

Please note that this includes 

e-cigarettes and there should 

be no smoking on the school 

site. 

I 

 

 

 

If your child needs to bring any money into 

school, for example, dinner money, trip 

money etc please could you place it in a 

envelope and seal it ,then write your child’s 

name, class and what you are paying for. 

Envelopes are easier for the child to keep safe rather 

than loose money.  Many thanks. 

Facebook pictures 

A polite reminder! 

 

Can we please remind you 
that when putting pictures on        

Facebook you should only     
include ones with your own 

child/children as some      
parents do not consent to 

photos of the children being 
publicised for various        

reasons. 



 

 

 

Community Awards 

We have introduced a new “Community” award to help develop children’s sense of responsibility within and 

outside of school.  The children at Barncroft play a big part in the community and after going out to visit local 

shops and other members of the community, I have heard some lovely stories about how polite and respectful 

our children can be. 

Going forward I would like to celebrate this and so some local shops and our lollipop lady have kindly agreed 

to nominate children they spot being a good citizen, for example: 

 

      Showing respect to property or the environment, 

      Being helpful or considerate, 

      Being polite to others, 

      Showing good manners. 

 

Children will be given a certificate which they should bring to    

myself or Miss George.  Any nominations will be celebrated in  as-

sembly and mentioned in the newsletter. 
 

 

Panto Time 

As Christmas is fast approaching, 

we would like to inform you that 

on  

Tuesday 15th December,  

  

we will be taking the whole school to the 

Kings Theatre in Southsea, to watch the 

pantomime Cinderella.  This will be fully 

funded by the school and Friends of  

Barncroft. 

 

 

Presented to

…………………….

For being a good citizen

Thank you

Special Community

Award

 

 

 

 

 

The Secondary Schools are holding their Open Evenings.  

Please find below the list of the days for your information. 

 

Warblington - Tuesday 29th September, 6pm - 8pm 

 

Purbrook Park - Wednesday 30th September, 6pm - 9pm 

 

Crookhorn College - Thursday 1st October, 5.45pm - 8.30pm 

 

Cowplain Community College - Thursday 8th October, 

6.30pm– 8.30pm 

BUDDIES. 

We would like to congratulate our latest children who have now successfully       

completed their, Barncroft Buddy training. 

 

Vega - Jake Hay, Abigail Howard, Jude Read. 

 

Aquarius - Kiera Beardsworth, Billy Compton. 

 

Beid - Millie Port, Tia Cooper, Jade Smith, Finley Blake, Ella Phillipson. 

 

Libra - Skye Daniels, Tegan Holdaway, Talliah Lawrance, Cameron Stirrat,     

Ryleigh Taylor. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Cards 

Keep working hard to achieve 

your cards. 

This week we have awarded 

 

15 - RED 

1 - ORANGE 

 

Well done to everyone who has 

worked so hard. 

LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Sun  Finnley Wallis  

Stars  Tommy Hird 

Jupiter  Michael Saunders 

Neptune  Amare Gibson-Oladipo 

Saturn  Chloe Clark 

Mars  Lily Winter 

Vega  Abigail Stead 

Polaris  Amy Graham 

Procyon  Kieran Cox 

Aquarius  Kiera Beardsworth 

Libra  Harry Somerville 

Beid  Amy West 

Kuma  Koray Davey 

Gemini  Joe Mengham 

Milky Way   Jake Anderson 

CLASS ATTENDANCE  
 

Here are this weeks classes, whose attendance is 95% or over. 
 

Aquarius - 99% 
Stars and Neptune - 98% 

Gemini, Libra, Vega, Mars, Saturn and Jupiter - 97% 
Procyon and Kuma - 96% 

Polaris - 95% 
 

Well done to the children who received  
100% award stickers this week.  Well done for your efforts. 

 
62 Children did not have 100% attendance.  Can we do better next week? 

 
To make the very best of their education your children need to be in school 

unless they are unwell or have a medical appointment. 



 

 

HARVEST ASSEMBLIES 

 
This year our Harvest assemblies will be on   

Tuesday 29th September.  Parents, family and 

friends are welcome to come and join us.  The 

timings are: 

9.05 am Lower School (years 1, 2 and 3), 

9.45am Upper School (years 4, 5 and 6). 

 

Could we also ask you to send in your donations of 

food (packets/tins) before this date. 

 

You are amazing at giving so thank you in  

advance!  This year the food will be going to the 

Beacon Food Bank. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tuesday - Sama Karate 

3.30 pm - 4.30 pm 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Thursday - Craft Club 

3.15 pm - 4.30 pm 

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Friday- Football club  

3.30 pm - 5 pm 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Wednesday - Cookery 

3.30 pm – 5 pm 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSFERS  

FOR START OF YEAR 7.   

County are in the process of sending out your application forms 

for your choice of which Secondary School you would like to place 

your Year 6 child in. 

For your information your application forms need to be sent back 

to County by 31st October 2015, and they will inform you of which 

school your child has been placed in around the 1st March 2016. 

Mon Baked pork sausages Macaroni cheese 

Tues Beef roast Vegetarian toad in the hole 

Wed Spicy beef rice Pizza 

Thurs Pork roast Vegetarian sausage roll 

Fri Baked fish fingers Quorn pasta bolognaise 


